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Ref No.:  F2014/00252 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Stephen O’Donoghue 
Director – Resource Assessments 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
PARRAMATTA  NSW 
2124 
 
 
 
Dear Stephen 
 
This week Forestry Corporation of NSW (FCNSW) and Santos NSW Pty Ltd (Santos) 
commenced working under the terms of a new access arrangement (the Arrangement). 
 
The Arrangement serves as continued agreement between the parties for the operation 
of the onshore petroleum infrastructure occupying State forest at this present time. 
 
Pending State and Federal approvals, the Arrangement also offers consent to Santos to 
occupy State forest to conduct the activities proposed in the Narrabri Gas Project  
environmental impact statement (NGP EIS).   
 
FCNSW is advising your working group that the Arrangement addresses all of the 
concerns raised by FCNSW as part of the exhibition process for the NGP EIS. 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 
Jarod Dashwood 
Forest Occupancy Supervisor – Western Region 
Forestry Corporation of NSW 
 
 
 
 
 
 


